
Emanuel Banks 

Deputy Director and Chief Engineer 

Arkansas Highway Department 

P.O. Box 2261 

Little Rock, AR 72203-2261 

Dear Mr. Banks: 

City of Conway) .Jlrf<sinsas 

Office of tlie :Mayor 
<M.ayor <Bart Cast[e6erry 

www.conwayar&ansas.gov 

August 29, 2020 

Re: Job 080634 

F.A.P. STPC-9095(40) 

Hwy. 64/Hogan Ln. Signal (Conway) (S) 

Faulkner County 

Hwy. 64, Sec. 8 

I sincerely appreciate your willingness to consider a roundabout at the above referenced intersection. 

The City of Conway is committed to roadway safety and values your partnership in this effort. We 

understand that a roundabout will cost approximately $1,000,000 more than a signal, and consider this 

to be a worthwhile investment. 

If you have any question or concerns, please contact our City Engineer, Finley Vinson, at 501-513-3565 

or finley.vinson@conwayarkansas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Bart Castleberry 
Mayor, City of Conway 

City Hall - 1201 Oak - Conway, AR 72032 501-450-6110 


